
Planning Commission Meeting
July 22, 2025

• PLANNING COMMISSION AGENDA ITEM :  6C

• APPLICATION NUMBER: DP-2025-020806

• PROJECT LOCATION: SANIBEL RIVER BETWEEN JUNONIA STREET/MAIN 
STREET AND BEACH ROAD WEIR

APPLICANT

DANA DET TMAR,  DEPARTMENT OF  NATURAL RESOURCES ON BEHALF  OF  

THE C ITY  OF  SANIBEL



Consideration of a Development Permit 

To allow the maintenance dredging of the Sanibel River in compliance with 
the Sanibel Plan, State environmental resource permit standards, and 
Federal environmental permit standards.

The project location is the Sanibel River between Junonia Street/Main Street and the Beach Road weir. 
The application is submitted by Dana Dettmar, Department of Natural Resources on behalf of the City of Sanibel. 

2Application Numbers: DP-2025-020806



3Application Numbers: DP-2025-020806

Project Location
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Recommended Conditions
1. A copy of the ACOE permit must be submitted to the city prior to 

commencement of the dredging project.

2. The project must be conducted in a manner that maintains compliance with 
all conditions of the FDEP Environmental Resources Permit and ACOE permit.

3. If any unanticipated impacts occur to the shoreline and/or vegetation, the 
impacts will be mitigated in accordance with FDEP grant agreement 
deliverable requirements: The Slough banks will be restored through 
contouring/grading and native vegetation installation as needed.

4. Dredge activities shall not cause disturbance to active waterbird nests.
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Questions?

Application Numbers: DP-2025-020806
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